
 
 

 
Coates Primary School 
The Fold            
Coates 
Peterborough 
Cambs 
PE7 2BP  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
I am writing to advise you about our plans for Harvest Festival this year, we will be holding a collection 
for the local Whittlesey Food Bank, and are asking for the children to bring in donations to school. The 
Food Bank are looking for long life items such as tinned foods, dried pasta and rice, soup. Any 
donations need to be in school by 14th October please.  
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
 
Mrs L Boucher      
Headteacher  

 
 

 
  
 
 

 

Head teacher: Mrs L Boucher 
Tel: 01733 840527 
Fax: 01733 840322 

E-Mail: office@coates.cambs.sch.uk 
Website: www.coatesprimaryschool.info 
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